
 

 
 
 
 
 
December 2013/January 2014 

 

Hello Foxwood Homeowners, 
    
 As we move into this season, I would like to extend to you warm and healthy wishes for a wonderful 
holiday season. I hope you had a wonderful past year, and that you continue to enjoy all things our community 
provides for your enjoyment throughout the next year. 
  
 I was glad to see a noticeable increase in attendance at our HOA meeting for October.  I hope that will 
continue throughout the year as well. Please keep in mind that, as I always say, this is your forum and your 
community. Whatever is on your mind, can be expressed at these meetings.  So don't be shy, let us know 
what's on your mind. The HOA meets every 4th Tuesday of the month at 7:00 p.m.  
 

I hope to see you there. 
Thank you, 

Marylee Feldman, President 
 

 * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

Hi All, 

 Wow, the year sure went quickly!  It was a year filled with some really fun events and happy times here 

at Foxwood. 

 Speaking of that, our Foxwood Village Fall Breakfast was another huge success and a great place to 

see some old friends and meet new ones.  Thank you Jenny Mangiapane for the fantastic, creative 

table centerpieces. 

 Our Halloween party was resplendent with some very amazing and creative costumes.  The beautiful 

decorations indoors and out were courtesy of Mickey Coppola and Joe Spano.  We all had a fantastic time 

once again dancing to our resident DJ George Briceno's great musical selections. 

Christmas is fast approaching and we have some annual events to get you in the holiday spirit! 

 

Here’s what’s coming up: 

              
           Dec. 1st Sun. ..........................................................Christmas Social 
           Dec. 12th Thur.............................................Christmas Dinner Dance 
           Dec. 31st Tue...................................................New Year's Eve Party 

   

 We want everyone to join in on these festivities as this is a special time of year and hopefully we'll be 

inspired to keep the spirit in our hearts throughout the year ahead!!  

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY HOLIDAYS FROM YOUR RECREATION COMMITTEE! 

Please watch for fliers!! 

Diane Capobianco, (#94) 631-591-1773 


